
Advocacy Letter to House
Transportation Regarding
Funding and Local Governments 
February 17, 2022

On February 16, 2022, Municipal Policy Advocate Gwynn Zakov wrote to the members of the

House Transportation Committee regarding transportation funding and local governments.

She send a similar letter to the Senate Transportation Committee.

Click the link below to read the letter.

Attachments

2022-02-16-house-transportation-funding.pdf

https://www.vlct.org/news/advocacy-letter-house-transportation-regarding-funding-and-local-governments
https://www.vlct.org/news/advocacy-letter-house-transportation-regarding-funding-and-local-governments
https://www.vlct.org/news/advocacy-letter-house-transportation-regarding-funding-and-local-governments
https://www.vlct.org/sites/default/files/uploads/2022-02-16-house-transportation-funding.pdf

